
From: Priscilla Burton
To: Brinton, Peter;  Campbell, Ingrid;  Lundmark, Kevin;  OGMCOAL;  Owen, James
CC: Dean, Dana;  Haddock, Daron
Date: 10/25/2010 2:56 PM
Subject: White Oak Shut Down This Week

I just spoke with Kent Fawcett.  He hopes to wait out the weather and let the surface dry, hopefully to  
begin again by next week or perhaps this Friday.  

The Thursday contractor's meeting is canceled for this week.

Kent thinks the Scofield source of manure is feasible and doesn't see cleaning out the corrals as a 
problem.   He may not have excess in the stream channel and asked whether I could find a source of 
topsoil in the Scofield area.  I am looking.  
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